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I strongly support LD 2283 which enables families to ask for an Extreme Risk 
Protection Order. Our current yellow flag law is unnecessarily unwieldy and slow. 
ERPO allows families to deal directly with the courts to prevent homicide and 
suicide.
Research shows that similar laws in other states have led to very, very few false 
claims and none have been upheld by judges. 
Please take a stand for public safety.


